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 Letters to the Editor 
  
Celia Green Solicits Help 
  
Dear Editor; 
  
I have been commissioned to write a book on lucid dreams and I should be most grateful 
to hear from any readers of Lucidity Letter who have had particularly interesting lucid 
dreams, of which they could send accounts which they would be prepared to have quoted. 
The projected book is one for the general reader, so interesting illustrations are of more 
importance than statistical considerations 
  
I should be grateful if anyone sending accounts of their experiences could also kindly state 
their age and position in life (both now and at the time of the experience), so that they may 
be briefly characterized for the interest of the reader. Please also indicate whether or not 
you wish your name to be concealed. 
  
Topics which are of particular interest for the purposes of this book include the following: 
  
examples and methods of nightmare control by means of lucidity; lucid dreams and control 

of nightmares in young children; 
problem solving, healing, learning skills; 
apparent ESP, telepathy or precognition in lucid dreams; 
dreams which have had definite beneficial effects - whether psychological, physical, or 

other; 
methods of induction of lucid dreams, and their effect on dream content. 
  
Celia Green 
Institute of Psychophysical Research 
118 Banbury Road 
Oxford, 0X2 611) 
United Kingdom 
  
ON1ROS Role in 1987 European Meeting 
  
Dear Editor; 
  
            In your “Letter from the Editor” prefacing the last issue of Lucidity Letter, I was 
unpleasantly surprised to read that the symposium on Lucid Dream Research which took 
place at Frankfurt last October (1987), and whose proceedings are published in your 
review, was organized by Mr. Christian Stephan 
  
            Although it is true that Mr. Stephan participated in the organization of this 
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symposium, it seems totally inexact and unjust to pass over in silence the important role of 
the association ONIROS - which I have the honor of presiding - not only concerning the 
very conception and launching of this event, but also for the work devoted to its 
accomplishment, and in particular the invitation of Alan Worsley, Christian Bouchet and 
Oliver Clerc as speakers 
  
Roger Ripert 
President of ONIROS; Vice-President of European Association for the Study of Dreams	


